
Did you know that on this day in ….. 

• 355 – Roman emperor Constantius II promotes his cousin Julian to the rank of Caesar, entrusting him with the government of 

the Prefecture of the Gauls. 

• 1856 – Scenes of Clerical Life, the first work of fiction by the author later known as George Eliot, is submitted for publication. 

• 1913 – Mohandas Gandhi is arrested while leading a march of Indian miners in South Africa 

 

  

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  Monday 18th November – Parent assembly for maths enrichment day. Monday 25th 

November – Parents Evening. Tuesday 26th November – Parents Evening. Friday 6th December – Hazel class 

assembly. Friday 6th December – Christmas shopping event.  Thursday 19th December – break up for holidays. 

 

 

 

CHESTERTON NEWSLETTER 

6th November 2019 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you all had a safe and happy weekend and start to the week, particularly those of you who 

attended fireworks displays. 

We have got parents evenings coming up the 25th and 26th November where we are going to try using 

Parent Mail to book appointments. As it’s the first time we’re using Parent Mail there may be a few 

glitches; please bear with us until we are able to perfect the system. If booking through Parent Mail 

doesn’t work, we’ll go back to more traditional forms of booking! 

Thank you to everyone who raised money through the Premier Sports sponsored event and sent your 

money in on time, it is very much appreciated.  As soon as we find out the total, we will let you know. 

I hope you all have a great week. ☺ 

 

Toni Jackson 

 

 

SOCS NEWS – Date for the diary 

SOCS are holding a Christmas shopping event in the 

Purple Hall on Friday 6th December from 3.30 – 5pm. 

This year there will be stallholders selling gifts 

including: accessories; decorations; turned wood; 

homemade jams, chutney and Christmas cake; slime; 

baby items; toys and many more things. There will be 

a refreshment stall as well. 

Please put the date in your diary and let family and 

friends know as I am sure it will be a fabulous 

occasion. 

ATTENDANCE NEWS! 

1st Place Elm  100% 

2nd place  Hazel  99.6% 

3rd place  Elder  99.29% 

4th Place  Oak  98.46% 

5th Place  Pine  97.93% 

6th Place  Hawthorn 97.57% 

7th Place  Beech  97.2% 

  

 

PUNCTUALITY 

1st Place Oak  100% 

  Beech  100% 

3rd place  Elder  99.29% 

4th place  Hazel  99.2% 

5th place  Elm  98.83% 

6th place  Hawthorn 98% 

7th Place  Pine  97.93% 
 

If you wish to see a copy of our attendance policy you can ask for one 

at the office or look at our website. 

Other News 

From next week we are going to open the astro turf at the 

end of the school day for those who wish to take part in the 

Daily Mile with their children. We will be opening the side 

gate, so please enjoy ☺ 

 

 


